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MINISTRY	
Consolation	Ministry	
	

Do	you	suffer	grief	from	a	loss?	St Clare Church is a caring community that wants to help you journey through this difϐicult time. We are here for you when you struggle with pain from loss and we will  journey with you towards healing and wholeness.   Please call (916) 772-4717 and leave a message for Carmela Kube with your name and contact information, or email it to  
carmkube643@gmail.com. We will meet with you individually, or you can attend one of our meetings on the 2nd and 4th Thursdays of every month at 9:30am in the St. Teresa room (in the Parish Ofϐice). Our next meeting is Thursday,	July	25. 
Musicians	Needed!	
Help	us	make	a	“Joyful	Noise”	at	Mass!	 The 11:30am Sunday choir is looking for a  
vocalist	to sing tenor. Does not need to know how to read music, but loves to sing and can sing on pitch.   We are also looking for a sound	assistant	who is willing to be trained on setting up sound equipment.   For those interested in either singing tenor or being a sound assistant, please email jackiecastle@hotmail.com or call Jackie Castle at (916) 521-6016.  

Respect	Life	Ministry	
	All are welcome to join in the exciting things happening at St. Clare to support the dignity of LIFE! Our meetings are held on the second Monday of every month at 6:30pm. Our next meeting is Monday,	Aug.	12 in St. Clare room.  For more information about St. Clare Respect Life Ministry, contact Wayne Jensen at (916) 871-6020 or Ronan McNamara at (916) 473-3511, or visit our ministry page at: 
ww.stclareroseville.com/respect-life-ministry. Weekly	Rosary			

 St. Clare Catholic Moms Ministry invites all to our Weekly Rosary on Wednesdays at 9:15am in the St.	John	room. Children are welcome to attend. Contact Lisa at  (916) 297-7887 or Margaret at   
(916) 788-1026 for information. 

Social	Concerns	Ministry	News	 
Backpack	&	School	Supply	Drive!	Back to School sales should be starting in retail stores this week. Last year we set a record of 
561 FILLED backpacks that we gave out to 10 different schools (including Cristo Rey High School, churches,  organizations and school districts, who then gave them to students who were homeless or to  families that couldn't afford them.  Our next meeting is Thursday,	August	8 at 6:30pm in the La Salle/St. Francis rooms. All	are	welcome!		

	Call Bill Durborough at (916) 865-4254 or Martin White at (916) 799-2693 for more information. 

The	Knights’	Corner	   
Deluxe	Pancake	Breakfast		
This	Sunday, July	21 Please join us this Sunday for our monthly breakfast inside the Morris Center. We'll be  serving all the ϐixin’s from 8:30am to 11:00am. Free coffee and OJ too.  Do you have a Ministry looking for a place to meet? Consider reserving a table at our monthly breakfast to bring your group together. If you're visiting with us on vacation, stop in and have an  inexpensive delicious meal.  Adults are $7 and Kids 12 & under $3.   
Business	Meeting	This	Monday	Brothers, our 4th Monday regular Business Meeting is this Monday. Plan to join us at 6:00pm for dinner and the  meeting at 7:00pm. Packets for the Joe	and	Arlene	Wagner	
Scholarship	Fund are currently on sale. If you would like to  Purchase one, please come at 6:00pm to get your packet. 

St.	Clare	Catholic	Moms		

A	new	session	begins	Monday,	September	9!	
	Are you searching for peace, balance and joy in your  vocation as a Mother? Would you like to make meaningful connections with other Catholic mothers? If so, the St. Clare Catholic Moms Group is for you! Whether you’re a new mom, a seasoned veteran, or even a spiritual mother, this  9-week program will be a blessing to you and your family.  
Momnipotent, by Catholic author and editor-in-chief of  Catholic Digest, Danielle Bean, validates the dignity and  importance of motherhood, while helping you recognize your uniquely feminine strengths.   Our Fall session begins on Monday,	Sept.	9	and meets from 7:00-9:00pm in the St. Luke room. We will meet weekly through the Celebration on Nov.	5.  The cost for materials is $40 and scholarships are available. Please contact Margaret DeLude at (916) 237-6349 or  
normarjo@gmail.com, or Veronica Romero at (916) 521-6023 
or vfromero05@gmail.com for more information.  For more on this program, visit www.MomnipotentStudy.com. 



Social	Concerns	July	Drive:	
Backpacks	&	School	Supplies		        St. Clare’s Social Concerns Committee is asking for        donations of new Backpacks	and	School	Supplies.     The backpacks and school supplies will be going to         10 different schools, school districts, churches and  organizations in and around our area.        Please place your donations in the designated  bins located in the narthex of the church.   Monetary donations are also helpful. We hope to beat last year’s record of  561 backpacks ϐilled with school supplies!  

The	drive	ends	August	4	
	

Needed	supply	items	include:	
	

• #2	Pencils	
• Crayons	
• Colored	Pencils	
• Glue	Sticks	
• White	Glue	
• Large	Pink	Lead	Erasers	
• Markers	–	thick	&	thin	
• Markers	–	Dry	Erase	
• Sharpies	–	Fine	Point	
• Ball	Point	Pens	-	black	&	blue	
• 1	in.	3-ring	Binders	(any	Color)	
• Tab	Dividers	
• Wide	&	College	ruled	binder	paper	
• Homework	Folders	
	

Thank	you	for	your	generosity! 

ICF	Disco	Dance	Night	
Saturday,	July	27	6:00-10:00pm in Morris Center  

DJ	Entertainment		•	Food		•	DANCING!	
Sandwich	Bar	•	salads	•	dessert	•	drink	bar	 

$15	per	person	
	Tickets are on sale after Masses this weekend,  July 20-21  

Consecrate	yourself	to	Jesus	
through	Mary,		

the	mother	of	God’s	only	Son.	
	This program begins August	24, 2019 

Registration	deadline:		July	24		to order materials).  This 6-week session fuels or refuels the Flame of your Faith.   How much do we know about Mother Mary’s love for us?   
“In	trying	to	know	you	Mother,	I	came	
to	know	your	Son.”	      	This “33 Days To Morning Glory,”  session begins August	24	and meets weekly for 6 weeks from 9:30-11:00am Saturday mornings in the St. John room (Evangelist Center). Your consecration will be on October	5, 

2019 during Saturday morning Mass (for the feast day of Our Lady of the Rosary on October 7).  Forms are available on the information table in the narthex. Make Check to: St Clare Church.  On Subject Line: 33 TMG Class. The cost is $32.     Questions?:  Call/text: Mary Daasch at (916) 462-1162  or call Nancy Bidinger at (916) 771-4198.  

   Register your child 
      now for St. Clare  
       Faith Formation  
     2019-20. 
     Registrars will be 
       in the narthex 
         July 27-28. 
           You can also 
                  register in 
          the Parish 
            Office during    
   office hours. 
    Registration closes 
        at 12:00 noon 
 Thursday, August 12 

Classes are Filling up! 

Saturday,	
August	24	 
8:30am-3:00pm	 
Good	Shepherd	

Parish		
9539	Racquet	Ct.	
Elk	Grove,	CA	 Open to all (parish volunteers, teachers, youth and young adults, etc.) who have a passion for the pro-life cause. Come for fellowship, networking, exhibitor tables, prayer, and more! Lunch will be provided. This event is FREE!   

• Opening Mass at 8:30am with Bishop Jaime Soto 
• Keynote Address by Astrid Bennett Gutiérrez, Executive          Director of The Vida Initiative.  Please register by August 13 at www.sck.org/respectlifegathering.  


